
	
	
	
	
8th	June,	2016	
	
Dear	parents,	
	
Twickenham	Carnival	
	
Both	Year	3	classes	have	been	lucky	to	work	free	of	charge	with	professional	artists	
from	Orleans	House	Gallery	this	term,	creating	props	and	costumes	for	Twickenham	
Carnival	(3L	had	their	workshop	before	half	term,	while	3M	are	having	theirs	on	
Friday	17th	June).			
	
Twickenham	Carnival	is	an	annual	event	and	is	a	fun	family	day	out.		The	Carnival	
Village	has	music	and	dance,	refreshments	and	stalls.		A	leaflet	is	attached.		Orleans	
House	Gallery	would	be	delighted	if	some	of	the	children	from	St	Mary’s	would	like	
to	join	in	the	Carnival	Parade,	wearing	the	costumes	they	have	helped	to	make.		
There	will	be	prizes	for	all	the	children	taking	part!	
	
The	Carnival	is	on	Sunday	19th	June,	from	12	noon	to	5pm.		The	Parade	leaves	at	12	
o’clock	from	York	House	in	Twickenham	(Richmond	Road,	TW1	3AA).		Please	note	
that,	as	it	is	a	Sunday,	parents	will	be	responsible	for	their	children	at	all	times.			
	
If	your	child	could	take	part,	please	fill	in	the	form	below	and	return	it	to	their	
teacher	as	soon	as	possible,	so	we	can	give	you	further	details.		If	they	are	not	
available,	there	is	no	need	to	reply.	
	
With	best	wishes,	
	
	
Mrs	Millett	and	Miss	Lloyd	
Year	3	Class	Teachers	
	
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
	

Year	3	Twickenham	Carnival,	Sunday	19th	June	
	

Child’s	name:……………………………………………………………………..		Class:	………………..	
	
My	child	CAN	take	part	in	the	Carnival	Parade	at	12	noon.	
	
I	understand	I	will	be	responsible	for	my	child	throughout	the	event.	
	
Signed:	………………………………………………………………	(Parent)		

	


